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 Meetings    The Committee held a total of three meetings and two public 
hearings in respect of the subject covered in this Report.  During the public 
hearings, the Committee heard evidence from a total of 15 witnesses, including 
one Director of Bureau and eight Heads of Department.  The names of the 
witnesses are listed in Appendix 3 to this Report.   
 
 
2. Arrangement of the Report   The evidence of the witnesses who 
appeared before the Committee, and the Committee's specific conclusions and 
recommendations, based on the evidence and on its deliberations on the relevant 
chapter of the Director of Audit's Report, are set out in Part 4 below.     
 
 
3. The video and audio record of the proceedings of the Committee's public 
hearings is available on the Legislative Council website. 
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